Election of NSC: 14 July – 4 August 
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Please note that if you are solely applying for the position of Secretary or Postgraduate Representative, your application will be placed on hold as there are new election procedures. These positions are advertised during this election so that potential applicants only wanting to apply for these positions can be taken note of.
 
Election of Secretary
 
The Secretary position is also advertised after the elections have been held, by the newly elected committee. Interviews are held for the position of secretary. When interviewing for and appointing the new secretary, practical skills ( taking messages and handling correspondence, maintaining diaries and arranging appointments, report filing, producing agendas and taking minutes),  are focused on. This is according to the new NSC constitution. Applicants are welcome to apply now or in October 2020. Candidates applying in 2020, only wanting to apply for the Secretary portfolio will send in their application and their application will be placed on hold until  the newly elected committee is announced. Voting will take place internally by the new NSC.
 
Election of Postgraduate Representative
 
The Postgraduate Representative position is advertised with the other portfolios so that potential postgraduate students (i.e. final year undergraduate students)  and current postgraduate students will understand the portfolio, before applying. Applicants are welcome to apply now or in January of their postgraduate year. Candidates applying in 2020, only wanting to apply for the Postgraduate Representative portfolio will send in their application and their application will be placed on hold until the following year. Voting will take place in January 2021 and a new Postgraduate Representative will be chosen.  Voting will take place via MYSUN.

